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Phone: 1-800-521-9694

March 29, 2024

Dear Customer,

In response to your inquiry, the following is PTCA’s statement on product compliance
with the European Union’s RoHS, WEEE, and ELV regulations. This statement applies
to products from any PTCA subsidiary LLC., including Metal-Matic, LLC., and Enduro
Industries, LLC.

Our steel-based products do not contain any of the 10 listed substances at or above the
maximum allowable limits given in the Restriction of Hazardous Substances (RoHS
recast) directive 2011/65/EU as amended by 2015/863/EU. This statement is based on
information from our suppliers, backed by periodic outside laboratory analysis of
products for restricted inorganic substances.

There should be no restriction on the recycling of any electrical or electronic equipment
due to any contained PTCA products under the terms of Directive 2012/19/EC “Waste
from Electrical and Electronic Equipment (recast).”

There should also be no restriction on the recycling of any vehicle components due to
any contained PTCA products under the requirements and definitions of Directive
2000/53/EC on “End of Life Vehicles.”
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Terry F. Beckwith

Sr. Quality Systems Manager

PTC Alliance

724-359-1719
Terry.Beckwith@PTCA lliance.com




